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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
September 24, 2023 Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Service • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

First Friday of month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Priesthood Sunday is a wonderful opportunity to show Father Rick, Father 
Alex, and Father John how much they are appreciated and loved. You can 
express your honor, gratitude, and support for the priests of St. Vincent de 
Paul Parish; past, present, and future. Please join the Vocation Ministry in 
praising God for their selfless service, courage, and their generosity by taking 
a moment to acknowledge them by offering prayers and sacrifices for them 
and their intentions or consider a small gift of appreciation. Please see the 
bulletin board in the gathering area.  

God bless all priests! 

September 27 marks the 363nd anniversary of the death of St. Vincent de 

Paul (1580-1660). Vincent founded the Daughters of Charity and the 

Congregation of the Missions (Vincentians). He was canonized in 1737 and is 

well known for his compassion to the poor.  

Prayer to St. Vincent de Paul 
Noble Saint Vincent de Paul, beloved servant of the poor, may we follow your 
example and do good works among those whom society has abandoned, 
enslaved, or forgotten. 

Inspire us to feed the hungry, to love a child, to provide comfort and medicine 
to the sick, to clothe those whose garments are threadbare, and to offer hope 
to all who need respite. 

Pray for us, dear Saint Vincent, to our beloved God that we may commit 
ourselves selflessly to doing the same charitable acts that you did all your life, 
and that we may have the favor of your guidance and strength to do God’s 
important and meaningful work in our family, in our parish and in our world.  
Amen. 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Canonization
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“In today’s Gospel, the vineyard owner says, “I am free to do as I please 
with my money, am I not?” We are likewise free. Is a generous return to 
the Lord in thanksgiving for His many blessings among the choices we 
have made? 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, September 25 
 6:30 am Sister Catherine Coiner, OSB  

Tuesday, September 26 
Sts. Cosmas and Damian 
 6:30 am Raymond and Eva Glueck  

Wednesday, September 27 
St. Vincent de Paul 
 6:30 am Matt Trokey  

 5:15 pm Harold Werner  

Thursday, September 28 
St. Wenceslaus, St. Lawrence Ruiz and Companions 
 6:30 am Viola Hahn  

 8:00 am Dorothy Ressel (living) 

Friday, September 29 
Sts. Michael, Gabriel and Raphael  
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members  
  of the Kiblinger and Kreher Families 

Saturday, September 30 St. Jerome 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Anita Worl Family 

 5:00 pm Bessie Grojean  

Sunday, October 1 
Twenty-sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am Greg Swoboda  

 9:00 am David Gragg  

 10:45 am Wanda Faye Moore  

 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Roger Arpin, the sick, the 
hospitalized, and those who care for them. Pray also 
for homebound St. Vincent  parishioners. 

The Ugly Quilt room will be open for volunteers from 8:00 - 
11:00 a.m. each Monday through the end of October. If you 
know of volunteers who are willing to help, please invite 
them. Students and others can use this as a time to add to 
their service hours. For more information or if you have 
questions, please contact Kathy at 573-587-5970. 

Shroud of Turin Display 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish will continue to host the Shroud of Turin display 
until September 28. The life size replica of the Shroud will be in the upper 
meeting room along with posters describing the history and features of the 
Shroud in more detail.  

NDRHS Activity Week 

Notre Dame Regional High School’s annual Activity Week is going on now! 
Raffles, candy, trash bags, butter braids, and Imo’s Pizza and more will be 
sold throughout the week. Order directly from a Notre Dame student, or 
make a purchase online at www.notredamehighschool.org/activityweek. 
Notre Dame students are also available for work projects for donations this 
week. Contact Notre Dame if you have a project in mind! 

The annual Activity Week dinners, held at Notre Dame Regional High 
School, are scheduled for September 25 - September 28. Public dinners will 
be served from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. with dine in, carry out or curbside options. 
Pricing for all dinners is $13 per meal. 

• Monday, September 25 - Kettle Beef hosted by Seniors 

• Tuesday, September 26 - Pork Steaks hosted by Sophomores 

•  Wednesday, September 27 - Mary Jane’s Smoked Chicken 

 hosted by Freshmen 

•  Thursday, September 28  - Chicken ‘n Dumpling hosted by Juniors 

Newman Center Sunday 
Newman Center Sunday is October 1. Each year the parish 
welcomes members of the SEMO Newman Center community 
to invite you to consider ongoing prayers and financial 
support for this important work of the local Church. Please 
prayerfully consider helping the Newman Center ministry 
with achieving their vision: to win hearts for Jesus 

Christ and to form them to live the mission of His 
Catholic Church. This is an opportunity to use the gifts God has given 
you to help win souls for His greater glory. To learn more about the 
Newman Center or to contact the ministry staff, please visit 
www.semocatholic.org.  

Cub Scout Pack 4016 from St. Vincent de Paul Parish will 
have a popcorn sale after all Masses next weekend, 
September 30 - October 1. Popcorn will be available to 
purchase and take home with you. Thank you for 
supporting the Cub Scouts!!! 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - September 17, 2023 

 Collection $ 13,221.00 

 E-Tithing $ 337.00 

 Total $ 13,558.00 

 Weekly Budget $ 34,200.00 

Difference (7-1-23 to 9-17-23)  - $ 6,734.42 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

Readings - October 1, 2023 

Ezekiel 18:25-28  Philippians 2:1-11 
Matthew 21:28-32 

“Seek the Lord while He may be found ...” While seeking Him in prayer and 

the Sacraments, list to Him. Could it be you are being called by Jesus to serve 
as a priest, deacon, sister, or brother? If so, contact Father Alex Sutachan at 
573-335-7667 or email fatheralex@svparish.com. 

May She Rest in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the family of 
Dorothy Hahn, a member of the St. Vincent de Paul Parish family. 

May she and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

  • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, September 25 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 

Tuesday, September 26 
 6:00 pm Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

Wednesday, September 27 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Wednesday Morning Bible Study 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour  

 6:00 pm Parish School of Religion 

 6:00 pm RCIA 

 6:15 pm Alpha 

Thursday, September 28 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Thursday Women’s Bible Study 

 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, September 29 

Saturday, September 30 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 pm) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 6:00 pm Vincent’s Vittles 

Sunday, October 1 
  9:00 am Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

 10:00 am Coffee and Christ 

 6:00 pm Take Back Sunday 

Brought to you by the Discipleship Committee 

Coffee and Christ 
New Session: October 1 - November 19 

Sundays after the 9:00 a.m. Mass 

Do you know prayer is important but still find it challenging? Perhaps it’s hard 
to find time, or you are unsure what to do when praying? If you have any of 
these feelings, you are not alone. Many of the saints struggled in prayer. They 
were like us. But each time they fell, they got up again and learned to rely more 
on God’s grace. What God did in the lives of countless saints, he wants to do in 
the lives of ordinary people like us. 

You are invited to When You Pray: A Clear Path to a Deeper 
Relationship with God presented by Edward Sri. This video series 
runs from October 1 - November 19. Videos will start as soon as possible after 
the 9:00 a.m. Mass. Coffee and donuts will be served. All are welcome. 

EXTEND MERCY TOWARDS OTHERS, 
SO THAT THERE CAN BE NO ONE IN NEED 

WHOM YOU MEET WITHOUT HELPING. 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
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 • Contact Information • 

Please be aware that there will be off-limit 
areas in the south parking lot of Church 
over the next few months. You are asked 
to observe the “No Parking” signs and 
blockades as construction begins for the 
new parking area. 

Council of Catholic Women 
All women of the parish are invited to the next Council of Catholic 
Women meeting on Monday, October 2, 2023. The meeting will 
begin at 6:30 p.m. and will be held in the lower room.  Deacon Mark 
Kiblinger will be the speaker for the evening and share the adventure 
he took this spring. 

Take Back Sunday with the Rosary 
Do you want to join in good food and conversation? How about adding 
some simple prayer time also? Come to “Take Back Sunday” here at the St. 
Vincent de Paul lower meeting room on Sunday, October 1, beginning 
at 6:00 p.m. The parish will provide the meat and your family is asked to 
bring a potluck food item to share with others. Please bring your own drink 
of soda or water. After good food and conversation, the Rosary 
will be prayed. You can then go home in a spirit of peace ready 
for the new week. Please RSVP by calling the parish office 
at 573-335-7667 or by emailing contactus@svparish.com.  

Do you know that every week St. Vincent de Paul sends out an email 
of events happening in the parish? This is a great communication tool 
and it helps to keep people connected. If you would like to be a part of 
this communication, contact Becky Kitchen, Social Media 
Coordinator, at stvincentcapegirardeau@gmail.com and she will 
add you to the list. 

First Reconciliation Parent Meeting 
A meeting for all parents of second grade students preparing for First 
Reconciliation will be held on Tuesday, October 3, at 7:00 p.m. in the 
church. It is mandatory that at least one parent attend; children need not 
attend.  

October 1, 2023  2:00 - 3:30 p.m. 
CORNER OF WILLIAM AND SILVER SPRINGS ROAD 

Join thousands of Christians nationwide to peacefully and prayerfully 
stand before God on behalf of preborn children. Participants will stand 
10-feet apart, going up the sidewalk on the corner of William and Silver 
Springs Road and down the hill. Parking will be available at Logan’s and 
Best Buy in spots farthest away from the businesses. There are crosswalks 
for you to walk on. Parking attendants will be available. 



IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

National Shrine of the 
Miraculous Medal 

Upcoming Events 
October 7 - Rosary for Life: The 
Association of the Miraculous Medal 
in Perryville, Missouri, invites you to 
participate in our annual “Rosary for 
Life.”  This event will take place on 
Saturday, October 7, at 9:00 
a.m., at the National Shrine of Our 
Lady of the Miraculous Medal, 1811 
West Saint Joseph Street. Please 
gather at the Welcome Center next 
to the Shrine Church. Weather 
permitting, the Rosary will be 
prayed at the Miraculous Medal 
Moments area. In case of inclement 
weather, the Rosary will be recited 
in the Shrine Church. Following the 
Rosary, two guest speakers will give 
talks about the preservation of life. 
Please invite your family/friends to 
attend this event to join us in asking 
Our Blessed Mother to intercede for 
the protection of life.   

October 8 - Outdoor Mass: The 
Association of the Miraculous Medal 
invites you and your loved ones to 
an outdoor Mass on Sunday, 
October 8 at 5:00 p.m. This Mass 
will be held at the historic grotto on 
the grounds of the National Shrine 
of Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal 
in Perryville, Missouri.  You are 
encouraged  to bring lawn chairs or 
quilts as there is limited hillside 
seating at the grotto.  In case of rain, 
Mass will take place in the Shrine 
Church. 

For more information about any of 
these events, please call the 
Association of Miraculous Medal 
office at 1-800-264-6279 and ask 
for Frank. 

Project Hope 
Project Hope is a one day, one stop, one community outreach for those in 
need.  St. Vincent de Paul Church is a major sponsor of this outreach to 
benefit the needy in the area. It is held at the Osage Center on Friday, 
October 6, from 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Ugly Quilts, hygiene and baby 
items, religious articles, and welcoming smiles will be distributed to the 
needy who come to Project Hope for assistance.  If you can help any part of 
day, please contact Deacon Mark at mkiblinger@svparish.com. Thank you! 

Fundraising to Benefit the 
Our Lady of Guadalupe Celebration 

Join La Luna Mexican Restaurant in supporting a great 
cause — the Our Lady of Guadalupe Celebration at St. 
Vincent de Paul Parish. This fundraiser will be held on 
Thursday, October 5, from 11:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m. 
On their 10% Donation Day, La Luna will donate 10% of 
total food purchases to the celebration. Not only will you 
enjoy great Mexican food but you will also contribute to a 
great cause! See you at La Luna! 

mailto:mkiblinger@svparish.com


  • Upcoming Events • 

Octoberfest 
Sunday, October 1, 2023 

11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
St. Michael the Archangel Parish 

Fredericktown, Missouri 

Fried chicken and pulled pork dinner 
served inside 

Bratwurst, porkburgers and nachos 
available outside 

Raffles, gift baskets, craft room, 
country store, pull tabs, states, 

cornhole tournament 

Free Bounce House! 

Parish Mission 
on the Sacrifice of the Mass 

with Father Glenn Eftink 
October 4, 11, and 25, 2023 

7:00 p.m. 
St. Denis Church 

Benton, Missouri 

St. Denis Day Dinner 
Sunday, October 8, 2023 

10:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
St. Denis Parish Center 

Benton, Missouri 
Serving kettle beef, 

chicken and dumplings, 
chicken and dressing, and sides 
Dine in or carry outs available 

11th Annual Banquet for Life 
sponsored by 

Options for Women 
Help for Families 

Tuesday, October 10, 2023 
Registration 5:00 p.m. 

Dinner/Program 6:15 p.m. 

Knights of Columbus Hall 
Jackson, Missouri 

Speaker: Kathy Lesnoff 
President/CEO of Mosaic Health 

Granite City and Fairview Heights, 
Illinois 

Call 573-339-2032 for reservations 
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Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 

If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have 

questions, please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may 

also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. 

Please feel free to contact parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, 

Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at 

contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A parish registration form is available at 

http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name ___________________________________________________  

Street Address _____________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ____________________________________________  

Phone __________________________________________________  

Email ___________________________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

Notre Dame Mitre Cup Fall Golf Scramble 
The Notre Dame Booster Club is hosting the Mitre Cup 
Fall Golf Scramble sponsored by Plaza Tire Service. The 
four-person scramble will take place at Dalhousie Golf 
Club on Monday, October 9, 2023. Tee times in the 
7:30 a.m. flight are still available! Lunch will be served at 
11:30 a.m. The cost is $200 per player and includes cart, 
lunch, beverages, mulligans and skins. Registration is 
available online at www.notredamehighschool.org/. 

Notre Dame Junior Dance Camp 
The Notre Dame Dance team will host a Junior Dance Team Workshop 
that includes jumps, turns, kicks and dance skills for K-4th graders! All 
dancers will perform a routine at halftime of the varsity boys soccer game 
versus Clayton on October 6, 2023. 

Workshop Dates and Times: 
Wednesday, October 4 | 4:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Thursday, October 5 | 4:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Friday, October 6 | 4:00 p.m. until dance time! 
For more information and to register, visit www.notredamehighschool.org/
juniordancecamp/. The registration deadline is September 27. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
presents weekend experiences for married 

couples to rekindle romance, enhance meaningful communication, and 
deepen and renew commitment. The next weekend experiences will take 
place on December 1 - 3, 2023, in St. Peters, Missouri. If you have not 
previously attended a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend, sign-up 
now! For more information or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry 
and Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx
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